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21st May, 1928.

Dr. Augustus Knight,
Medical Director,Metropolitan Life Insurance Co 
1, Madison Avenue, Hew York City.
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Dear Dr. Knight,
On hehalf of McGill University, let me thank 

the cheque for $5,000.00 from the 
Insurance Company for our work in

you very much for 
Metropolitan Life 
Industrial Medicine.

Sir Arthur Currie is, unfortunately, laid up
not attending to hisfor a while, and is, therefore,

own correspondence.
regards and renewed thanks for all 

occasions by the
With kind

the kindness shown to us on so -any
Metropolitan Life, believe me

Tory cordially yours,

Acting Principal.
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